
 

 
 

Memo 
 
Date:     November 28, 2022   
 
To:     Priests and deacons  
 
From:    Fr. Pedro Poloche, director, Ongoing Formation of Priests 
 
Re:        Clergy study day – January 26, 2023 “The Essential Keys to  
    Helping Catholics Recover from Divorce”

           
 
Registration is open for our first clergy study day of 2023. Mr. Vince Frese, 
founder of Divorced Catholic, will be speaking on “The Essential Keys to 
Helping Catholics Recover from Divorce.”  In his role as judicial vicar, Fr. Dan 
Ketter has frequent contact with individuals suffering the wounds of divorce. 
He recommended Mr. Frese and thinks participants will find the workshop very 
practical and useful. 
 
Divorced Catholic is a ministry based in Atlanta which mission is to help 
divorced individuals get started on the path to recovery, rebuilding and renewal 
from divorce, and keep them going, by providing them with information, 
resources and encouragement. For more information on this ministry, visit 
https://divorcedcatholic.com.  
  
The clergy study day will take place in Grand Hall A at the Chancery on 
Thursday, January 26, 2023, at 10 a.m. Lunch will be provided. 
 
To register, please RSVP to Amanda Hailey at ahailey@archatl.com or 678-595-
9181. 
 
 
 

https://divorcedcatholic.com/
mailto:ahailey@archatl.com

